
Belfast City Council

Report to: Development Committee

Subject: Amendments to Community Development Project Grants

Date: 10 February 2010

Reporting Officer:   Tim Husbands, Acting Director of Development, ext 1400

Contact Officer: Catherine Taggart, Community Development Manager, ext 
3525

Relevant Background Information
At the Committee meeting on 9 December 2009 a report was submitted in relation to 
the award of Community Development Project Grants.  The Committee agreed to award 
the Grants as outlined in the report and the amounts to be received by the various 
organisations were listed in the minutes.  These minutes were subsequently ratified by 
the Council at its meeting on 5 January 2010.  Unfortunately due to an administrative 
error, the report contained inaccuracies in relation to the names of those groups under 
application numbers 1374, 1363 and 1372. 

Key Issues

The information in relation to these errors is as follows:-

Group name (incorrect) Group name  (correct) App no Req Rec
North
Shore Crescent Football 
Club

Shore Crescent Friendship 
Club

1374 £500 £500

South
Ravenhill Women’s Group Ravenlink Women’s Group 1363 £504 £500
West
Glencolin Residents Group Glencairn Residents Group 1372 £500 £500

Due to the inaccuracies being recorded in the minutes of the December Development 
Committee, it is necessary for the above amendments to be approved by the 
Committee.  



Resource Implications

There are no additional resources other than those approved by 8 December 2009 
Development Committee.

Recommendations

Members are requested to approve the above amendments to ensure that the 
Community Development Project Grants are awarded to the right organisations.

Decision Tracking

The payment of the Community Development Project Grants will be implemented.

Time line:  5 March 2010               Reporting Officer: Catherine Taggart 


